
Year 1 Summer Term 2 Learning Challenge 2021 
 

Successful Learners  

What makes a great story? 

   

Successful Learners 

Areas of Learning 
As Geographers we will be 

learning about Antarctica and 

what it is like to live there.  We 

will learn about the different 

animals that can be found there.  

We will also compare and 

contrast this environment to 

where we live now. 

 

As scientists we will be learning 

about plants and how they grow 

and linking this to healthy eating 

and the 5 Ways to Well-being. 
 

 

As Mathematicians we will be 

concentrating on adding up and 

taking away accurately and then 

learning the names and 

properties of both 2D and 3D 

shapes. 
 

 

As caring citizens we will be 

continuing our pledge to recycle 

paper and helping our friends in 

Reception to recycle plastic 

too. 

Areas of Learning 
As readers, we will be reading a 

book called “Rapunzel” and using 

this to make our descriptions 

clearer and it will help us to 

choose better describing 

words. 

 

As design technologists we will 

be printing and using different 

methods to attach cardboard 

and other materials to each 

other. 

 

As information technologists 

we will use Purple Mash to help 

us to create a story e-book. 
 

As Musicians we will be 

listening to songs linked to 

well-known fairy tales and 

stories and using our own 

notation to try to create our 

own. 

 

In Religious Education we will 

be learning about how things 

were different when Jesus was 

alive and how things might have 

been similar. 

Christian Values 

 

We will focus on the value of PERSEVERENCE and linking this to our writing in 

particular.  We will also link this to getting ready for moving to Year 2 and 

thinking about what we might find tricky and what we are looking forward too. 
 

Building Learning Powers 

 

We will be working on our Resilience Muscle by making sure that we persevere 

with our learning, even if it’s tricky, managing our distractions, becoming fully 

absorbed in our learning and stretching our noticing muscle to find links with our 

learning. 

 



ST GEORGE’S CE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

I can’t believe we are in our final half term in year 1 … 
 

 

PE – Please can you make sure that your child brings their PE kit in school if it’s not here already.  If 

your child has outgrown their kit, please can you replace it with what is needed. 

 

Reading Books/Library Books – Due to Covid and its restrictions, we are only sending reading books home once a week 

and then we quarantine them in school before putting them back on to the shelves.  Please make sure your child’s book is 

in school every Friday so we can then change it.  Library books are brought into the class and then changed and 

quarantined daily. 

   

Water bottles – water bottles can be sent into school daily, please ensure your child’s name is on them so that they 

don’t get muddled up and it is water please. 

 

HOMEWORK is on GOOGLE CLASSROOM – on Fridays, the children will be given weekly homework to complete – when 

completed you can send a photograph to y1@st-georges-hyde.tameside.sch.uk 

 

Website – don’t forget to look at our class page on the website so you can see all the learning we do in school! 

 

Thanks for your support – you have all been fantastic! 

 

Mrs Strafford, Mrs Clegg, Miss Blair and Mrs Hall 

(Year 1 team) 

mailto:y1@st-georges-hyde.tameside.sch.uk

